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25.6.24 

 

 

12.7.24 

2.00pm-4.00pm Summer Fair 

 

 

Colour Run 

 

It has been a busy week preparing for the final few weeks of 
term. We have lots of events planned over the coming weeks 
including the Summer Fair and Sports Day. We are very much 
looking forward to seeing lots of families join us.  

We understand that times of change can be difficult for some 
children and families and as we come to the end of the         
academic year children may begin to worry about moving to 
new classes.  

Existing Class Teachers will be meeting with your child’s new 
class teacher over the coming weeks to ensure key information 
is passed on, to make the move as smooth as possible.  Annual 
reports and the name of your child’s new teacher will be sent 
out during the week beginning Monday 8th July. 

If your child is particularly worried about moving up, please 
speak to their class teacher so that we are able to provide     
extra support if needed.  

I wish you all a peaceful weekend with family and friends.  

Mr Bullock. 

 

Every week we host… 

 Adult learning Maths & English 

 ESOL 

 BOSS Nurturing Programme 

 Community Yoga 

 

Next week we will also host… 

 Inner Sunshine—Welcome Space 
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       ATTENDANCE 

       Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. If you have any concerns, please telephone 01302 737777. 

      t: 01302 368879 

      e: admin@lakeside.doncaster.sch.uk 

      www.lakesidedoncaster.com 

     NEWSLETTER               

SAFEGUARDING SPOTLIGHT  

 

100% 

98% 

96% 

95% 

94% 

90% 

80% 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red  Vegan Dippers Cottage Pie 
Sausage Pasta 
Bake  

Roast Chicken  Fish Fingers  

Green 
Vegetable          
Casserole 

Mediterranean 
Pasta  

Vegetable      
Cobbler  

 Vegetable     
Sausage  

Vegetarian  
Fingers  

Blue  
Jacket Potato with 
Cheese 

Egg Sandwich  Tuna Sandwich  Cheese Sandwich  
Jacket Potato 
with Cheese 

Bread Available Daily - Fruit Available Everyday 

    

 

   BRILLIANT BIRDS 

Donations 
We are looking for donations of the 

following for our Summer Fair; 

Teddies, raffle and tombola prizes, 

sweets, plants, bulbs.  

If you are able to donate any of the 

above we would be very grateful.  

Class   

Year 1 Duck Whole Class 

Year 1 Swan Layla 

Year 2 Cormorant Yara 

Year 2 Kingfisher Al Ameen 

Year 3 Mallard Kitan 

Year 3 Sandpiper Brian 

Year 4 Avocet Aminah 

Year 4 Teal Claricia  

Year 5 Coot Kacie 

Year 5 Heron Mansa 

Year 6 Crake  Spencer  

Year 6 Moorhen Soraya  

Class % Champion 

Nursery Goslings 88.89% Keaton 

Reception Cygnets 99.07% Lukas 

Reception Ducklings 93.64% Willow 

The Nest 93.75% Sarah 

Year 1 Duck 94.64% Toby 

Year 1 Swan 95.26% Omar 

Year 2 Cormorant 99.52% David 

Year 2 Kingfisher 88.79% Isaac 

Year 3 Mallard 94.83% Excellence 

Year 3 Sandpiper 95.42% Hashir 

Year 4 Avocet 96.98% Tudor 

Year 4 Teal 96.12% Witness 

Year 5 Coot 94.44% Michael  

Year 5 Heron 96.15% Khalid  

Year 6 Crake  96.58% Eda 

Year 6 Moorhen 95.56%  Rovan 

Whole School 95.41% - 
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 Summer Fair 

We do hope you will all join us on Tuesday 

25th June.  

You are invited to collect your children at 2pm 

and join in the fun together. The stalls will 

include; 

 Teddy Tombola 

 Tombola 

 Sweet Tombola 

 Lucky Dip 

 Lucky Bags 

 Food Stall 

 Face Painting 

 Glitter Tattoos 

We will also be joined by many local groups 

and agencies who will be able to provide ad-

vice and support on various issues.  

We hope to see lots of you there.  
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Out of School  

Achievements   

 

     Maths Superstars 
Year Two have been working on 2D shape this half 
term. They have completed lots of practical lessons to 
gain a deeper understanding of the properties of 2-D 
shapes.  

The children loved making the shapes with elastic 
bands on the peg boards, thinking carefully about 
how many corners and sides a shape needs to have. 
The children also used mirrors to practise finding a 
line of symmetry in shapes.  

Well Done Year Two, great maths work! 

 

Khalid in Year Five recently a football 

tournament, playing for Hyde Park 

Knights.  

Khalid scored five goals and was awarded 

player of the tournament.  

Well Done Khalid, we are very proud! 

 

Coffee Morning 

 

 

 

 

We will be hosting a coffee morning in 

the Community Hub on Wednesday 

26th June at 8.45am. The DMBC 

Stronger Communities Team will be 

attending to assist you with any com-

munity issues you may have. This will 

be an opportunity to discuss any sup-

port you may need.  

We are also hoping to Have two 

PCSO’s join the coffee morning, who 

will be able to support you with any 

concerns around Anti-Social behaviour 

and crime within your local area.  

 

Please do come along and have a drink 

and a chat.  
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